
 

        Friday 11th September 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to another school year! It was lovely to see some familiar faces in the playground 

earlier this week.  The children have come back to school looking very smart, and with some 

very good attitudes to learning.  We have already seen some great behaviour. 

I wanted to remind you of some dates for this term. 

 

Monday  5th October 2015  School Closed for children 
       Staff Training – English 
 
Tuesday  6th October 2015  Parents Evening 
 
Friday    23rd October 2015  HALF TERM BREAK 
 
Monday  2nd November 2015  School re-opens 
 
Friday    4th December 2015  School Closed for children 
       Staff Training 
 
Friday   18th December  2015  School closes for  
       Christmas Break 
 

May I also remind you that every Friday at 9.10 am we have our ‘Chilwell Stars’ assembly 

where we celebrate behaviour and achievement for the week.  Parents of children receiving 

certificates are always welcome. 

I look forward to working with you again during what I’m sure will be a successful year. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Nick Lambert  
Headteacher 


